
From: Dwight HoganCamp [mailto:dwight.h.fb@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 3:42 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: The northern Pass 
 
The norhern pass is a bad idea that will only enrich MA & CT companies & is not needed. I live in SW NH & 
dive thru the white moutains regulaly. They are treasure from God. I have herd about Power from Quebec for a 
long time recently learned about this project and learned it will run thru the middle of plymouth. There's no 
way they can do that and leave a functioning town. I reconize having power causes some scaring from 
powerlines we have already and hate it. The damage that  would be caused by the new towers would be all the 
more ugly. I believe we should stop it and make it go away rather than giving to the rich guys in these 
companies.  
 
They have other ways of routing power & don't need to rape our forests to do this. 
 
Just say no 
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